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Copper World's proposed mine poses serious risks to air quality, public health, 
and the environment. To this end, it is critical that ADEQ ensure that the Copper World 
Project is subject to appropriate scrutiny and permitting under the Arizona SIP and 
applicable requirements of the Clean Air Act. This must start with assuring the Copper 
World Project is subject to Class I permitting requirements under the SIP.


